
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Welcome to the School Year and Class Curriculum Overview Term 1 2025-26 
 
It is important to us that you are informed about what your children are learning at school and 
how you can support them.  At the start of every term, we send home a 'Curriculum Letter' 
for each class, detailing what will be taught in each subject throughout that term.  Further 
information is always available on the school Website here: Curriculum – Shoreham Village 
School and please always ask a member of staff if you wish to know more. Your child's class 
Curriculum Overview is attached and can be found on the website here:  
 
Barton: Reception – Barton – Shoreham Village School 
Palmer: Year 1 and 2 – Palmer – Shoreham Village School 
Moore: Year 3 and 4 – Moore – Shoreham Village School 
Cameron: Year 5 and 6 – Cameron – Shoreham Village School 
 
Next week we hope to see parents of Palmer, Moore and Cameron Class pupils at our 
'Welcome To the School Year' events on Tuesday 9th September from 9.00-9.15am then 
again from 9.15-9.30am for parents / carers with siblings who need to see another 
teacher.   Please visit your child’s class teacher to find out about the curriculum, timetables, 
homework and how you can support your child’s learning at home.  Barton Class parents 
have already met with Ms Corlett during the first week of term.  Information given will have 
been provided in the Curriculum letter attached, and this is an opportunity for parents / carers 
to meet the teacher and ask any questions about the curriculum, learning and homework.  
 
We look forward to seeing you next week. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
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